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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Spring Term    
 

         
03/01       FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM 
12-16/02  SPRING HALF TERM 
19/02       INSET Day – school closed 
29/03       END OF SPRING TERM 1.15pm 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  
Autumn Term – 2nd Half   

 
 
 

24/11    INSET Day – school closed 
27/11   Individual & Sibling Photos 
04/12   Parents’ Uplift Workshop 6 – 8pm 
06/12 Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance 
5.30pm 
07/12  Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance 9am 
& 5.30pm 
08/12   FoN Non-Uniform Day 
09/12   Christmas Fair  
11/12   Parents’ Uplift Workshop 6 -8pm 
12/12   EYFS Christmas Performance 9am  
13/12   EYFS Christmas Performance 9am 
15/12   Christmas Jumper Day & Lunch 
15/12   FoN Movie Night 
18/12   Violin Assembly 10am 
19/12   Awards Assembly 9am 
20/12   Christmas Carol Service 9am 
20/12   END OF AUTUMN TERM 1.15pm 
 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

A big thank you! 

A big thank you for all the current 
Reception and Year 1 children who 
raised money to buy our new mud 
kitchens. We have also been able to 
purchase foam bricks, tyres, crates and 
other fabulous resources for our outside 
area!  They are extremely well used and 
the children love the new 
resources.  Thank you to everyone who 
supported us!  

The Nursery Team 
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 Best Outcomes for every child  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Handball Festival 
 
Last week a group of our keen and excited pupils went to Carshalton Boys Sports College 
to take part in their Handball Festival.  A number of their pupils are currently part of the 
National Development programme and they lead training sessions with a number of 
different handball skills.  The pupils learnt a number of new skills and were also able to 
improve on the skills that they have developed in PE.  The festival finished with a 
tournament and both our teams won nearly all their games. We are now looking forward 
to taking these skills further at the Handball Tournament that takes place in January. 

 

 
 

Librarian’s Corner 
 

 
 

Well done to the following children who completed this year’s Summer Library Challenge! 
 
Flamingos: Milo, Will, Annabel, Chloe, Sofia and Kate 
Owls: Joshua, Max Gr, Sam, Mohammed, Rae, Joseph, Megan and Yichen 
Kingfishers: Alex, Aurelia, Charlotte, Libby, Jack, Abigail, Annabel, Anna, Georgia, Emma, 
Amelia and Ethan 
Puffins: Olivia, Oscar, Mia, Jessica, Lucy G, Amy, Edward, Josh Ha, Aleksander, Kavisha, 
Emilia and Fadhlur 
Hummingbirds: Al, Josh, Sam, Stella, Chloe, Abbie and Skye 
Swans: Holly, Josie, Henry, Thomas, Billy and Hollie  
Peacocks: Danial and Naadirah 
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 High Quality Teaching

 
 
 
 

Friends of Nonsuch 
  

Last Friday’s Quiz was a huge success, thank you to everyone who took part and 
everyone who helped and congratulations to team Brainspotters who won and got to 
take home our brand new Nonsuch Primary School Quiz Champions Cup. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week the raffle tickets for the Christmas Fair were sent home with the children, 
please try and sell as many as possible to friends and family and all those work 
colleagues whose children’s tickets you have bought in the past! We have over 50 
fantastic prizes up for grabs! 
 
The Christmas Fair is just two weeks away, if you could loan us any of the following 
we would be very grateful: tables, gazebos, Christmas trees and fairy lights. 
 
On December 15th we will be holding our first movie club after school.  For £5 the 
children will be provided with a drink and a snack and best of all will be looked after 
until 5pm making it a great opportunity for you to have a nice long day out getting 
all your Christmas shopping done. We will be showing the movie Elf. Details on how 
to book will be sent out next week. 

 

 

Top Tips! 

 
 
 
If children are able to get into the habit of sharpening all the pencils in their pencil cases on 
a Sunday evening, we believe they could gain at least 5 minutes learning back every day! 
 

 
 

 

 

  


